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PRODUCT BULLETIN:  10-009   
SUBJECT:  900 Series Folger Adam Locks 
DATE:   July 28, 2010 

 
  
  
The 900 Series Folger Adam locks are discontinued and replacement parts will no 
longer be available effective 1/15/2011.  The 900 series locks were introduced by Folger 
Adam in 1983 (Product Bulletin No. 106) and replaced by the Folger Adam NS400 
series in 1991 (Product Bulletin 146).  Product bulletins are attached for information. 
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